
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more 
broadly, we are having a school book fair to coincide with our Parents evenings 
on 3rd and 4th May 2022. 
  
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, 
Stacey Tebbs Clark and every book purchased will go towards brand new FREE 
books for our school.  
 
Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get 
£360 in FREE Usborne books for our school! 
 
Books can be ordered on the days of the book fair and paid for by cash or card. 
You will receive your order by half term. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and 
enjoy. 
 

For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, 

please contact: Stacey Tebbs Clark, TC Tales – Independent Usborne Partner 

tctales2018@gmail.com 

 


